
 

Two Forest Service roads near Happy Jack begin temporary closure 

Happy Jack, Ariz., Aug. 11, 2016, For Immediate Release — Forest Service Road 632 and 
Forest Service Road 9033H are scheduled for temporary closure from Aug. 18 to late-October 
2016. 

The temporary closure will allow Arizona Public Service time to replace the existing 
underground 21 kilo-volt distribution powerline (Clint’s Well, BR12) which provides power from 
Happy Jack Lodge to Highway 87. The powerline will be buried in this area. 

Traffic will not be allowed to travel on these roads during the scheduled powerline cable 
installation. 

For up-to-date fire information, follow our Twitter feed at @coconinonf or view our website at 

www.coconinonationalforest.us.  
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